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PO Box 162 Doncaster 3108 
 

Travis Dowling 
CEO 
Victorian Fisheries Authority 
 
Re. RFL exemption on Lake Hume for NSW recreational fishers 
 
Dear Travis, 
 
Thank you for giving Native Fish Australia (Vic) the opportunity to make comment 
on the above proposed exemption for NSW rec anglers.   
 
It was discussed at a recent meeting and the following comments were noted; 

• What’s in it for Victorian recreational anglers? 
• Little benefit to Victorian recreational anglers? 
• Would be great for reciprocal rights for the Murray River and/or Lake 

Mulwala 
 
Overall, most attending did not have any problem with the proposal but believed there 
should be something in return for allowing NSW recreational anglers free access to 
Lake Hume. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Tim Curmi 
President 
0417419765 
president@nativefish.asn.au 
 
27th April 2022 
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